
During this special performance, there will 
be lowered seating capacities to allow for 

more space and movement between 
patrons, the house lights will remain up, 

fidget toys are welcome, and use of 
electronic devices with headphones will be 

permitted. It is also an opportunity for 
families with neurodiverse and very young 

children to come and experience the 
theater for the first time.

THE VERY
HUNGRY

CATERPILLAR
SHOW

$5 tickets available through RACC's
“Arts for All” Program.

Duration: 60 minutes with no intermission  •  Recommended for all ages.

Sensory Friendly Performance!
April 9th, 2022 at 11:00am

Winningstad Theatre  • 503.228.9571 • octc.org
Created by Jonathan Rockefeller, Rockefeller Productions. Based on the books by Eric Carle.


